
CHIEF OF STAFF/MENTORING/REVITALIZATION 

DECEMBER/JANUARY 2024-2025 

The holidays are fast approaching and at this time of year we 
tend to reflect and think about those things for which we are 
grateful and thankful.  Our VFW Auxiliaries exist and I am 
thankful for all the members who do great thing for our 
Veterans, their families.  Think and reflect about how strong 
your Auxiliary is at present.  Until next time—how about a 
little fun—a puzzle awaits you.   

GOD BLESS AND HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON AS WE CONTINUE 
HONORING VETERANS TOGETHER AND REMEMBER OUR 
PROMISE OF TRADITION AND CARING—FROM OUR ROOTS 
TO OUR BRANCHES! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GREEN   VOLUNTEER   COMMUNICATE   SERVE   OFFICERS   TEACH   KINDNESS   TRUTHFUL 
MENTOR   ASSIST   RED   SURVIVE   YELLOW   SUPPORT   HELPFUL   RESPECT   AUDITS 
REPORTS   INVOLVED 
 

I T O T A N S E R N C D V S 
E R F S S I S T R O P E R E 
F U F R S T N N M O E V N O 
Y T I E I N L M S I V L U U 
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L U R E I P P T R E C N T S 
O L S C T S L E S E R I E U 
W E A T T R E A C L E V E R 
N T I I D S H C D E R N E V 
E T D O H P C H U V O I S I 
H U K I N D N E S S S S U V 
A V O L U N T E E R I T T E 
C T E I R T S U P P O R T O 


